
Ben Eveleigh - Shore School 

  
 
I am a resident and owner  in Lord Street.  
 
I do not have an issue with Shore School using the old Graythwaite site providing that the traffic and parking 
situation is improved to a level well beyond its current level of chaos.  
 
Both prior to school and between 245pm and 315 pm Edward Street becomes a long "wagon train" of cars as 
moms and dads drop off and pick up their children at the Preparatory School.  With their enormous cars, 
poorly driven to hog the entire two lanes, they block access to Lord Street and Short street for local residents. 
 In addition, a number of senior students at the school, park all day on the streets in the area either 
periodically moving their car or using disability stickers on their cars, probably from older family members.  
 
There should be a drop off area with access off of, and back to, Union Street for all prep student drop offs as 
the current system is not working on Edward Street.  It is only going to get worse if the prep school expands, 
as it most surely will. 
____________________________________________________ 

Brent James 

Exceptional Service  Exceptional Results 

Assurance - Business Advisory - Corporate Finance - Risk Management - Tax - Turnaround & 
 Insolvency 

This Communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential or copyright. You are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited without 
the authority of the sender. If you have received this e-mail message in error or are not the intended recipient, please delete and destroy all 
copies and notify us immediately by return mail. Any views expressed in this communication are those of the individual sender, except where the 
sender specifically states otherwise. If you no longer want to receive notifications, simply reply to this e-mail. 

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

From:    <Brent.James@rsmi.com.au>
To:    <ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    18/02/2011 4:16 PM
Subject:   Shore School

Page 1 of 1

15/03/2011file://C:\Documents and Settings\beveleigh\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\4D5E9B...


